
Municipal Board of Canvas – April 5, 2022 

Posted Tuesday, February 25, 2022 at the Town Garage and the Town web site. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:30 p.m. by Chief Election Inspector Sam Atkins. Roll call of 

attendance was as follows; Election Inspectors Cindy Garrity, Rebecca Benton, Lynette Benzschawel, 
Lynda Good and Judy Boutin were present as well as Clerk/Treasurer David L. Good. 

 

The final tally of voters was 200 and the election results recorded appropriately as follows: 
 

Town Board Supervisor (2 positions) 

Mark Bugher       116 
Jeff Benton       110 

Carl Butterfield       105 

Scattering        1 

 
The Certification of the contest winners for the Town of Russell Board of Supervisors was completed. 

Two positions were open to be filled. The highest vote getters were Jeff Benton and Mark Bugher. 

 
All reports, forms, and documents to finalize the election were completed and signed. 

 

A motion to adjourn at 8:45 p.m. was made by Boutin and seconded by Lynda Good. The motion carried. 
 

Minutes Respectfully Prepared by: 

 

 
  

David L. Good – Clerk/Treasurer  


